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Pfizer New Zealand Limited 

 
10 March 2017 
 
 
Dear Pharmacist & Wholesaler 
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF SUPPLY CONSTRAINT 
 

 
DBL™ Diazepam Injection USP 10mg/2ml solution for injection 

 
 

Please be advised that we are experiencing a temporary supply constraint due to low stocks of DBL™ 
Diazepam Injection USP 10mg/2ml solution for injection x 5 ampoules.  (Pfizer item code: M8261BAU1, 
Pharmacode® 399019, Medsafe file ref: TT50-2921) 
 
In order to ensure patients receive their supply of medication, stock distribution is being managed until 
24 March 2017, when the stock level returns to normal.   
 
The interruption is due to a manufacturing delay.  There are no safety concerns with this product. 
 
DBL™ Diazepam injection is indicated for tension and anxiety states; status epilepticus; as preoperative 
medication; skeletal muscle spasm and motor unrest, cerebral palsy, athetosis, stiff-man syndrome, 
tetanus, acute agitation due to alcohol withdrawal. 
 
The current data sheet can be downloaded from www.medsafe.govt.nz. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and appreciate your support in management of stock 
during this time.  
 
For any medical or stock queries please contact Pfizer New Zealand Ltd on 0800 736 363. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully  
 

 
 
Andrew Sutton 
Pfizer Essential Health 
New Zealand  

http://www.medsafe.govt.nz/

